Wayne The Bear Hunter
RFD #2 Box 103
Dover-Foxcroft, Maine 04426

Dear Wayne The Bear Hunter:

What can I say, you have once again outdone yourself. We at
Smith & Wesson and the Performance Center pride ourselves as
being World Class suppliers of firearms by offering exceptional
value and customer service and by exceeding our customer’s
expectations. We could all take lessons from you and your staff
and family.

You always find time to answer questions, conduct an interview or
just visit. I just wanted you to know it is very much
appreciated.

It was a real pleasure hosting Outdoor Writers at your first
class operation. I hope I have the opportunity again, but rest
assured, I will be back to hunt one way or another.

As if all of this wasn’t enough, I was able to take my first bear
thanks to you and Horace. I think the best part of this trip was
the opportunity to spend time with friends.

Great hunt, Great accommodations, Great company, Great Job!!

I also wanted to say thank you for the birthday card, it was very
thoughtful.

Good Hunting
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Thomas J. Kelly
Business Manager
Smith & Wesson Performance Center
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